
Northern Illinois Area, Ltd.  

PO Box 808 

Streamwood, IL 60107-2971 

 Report from the Panel 72 NIA Alternate Chair 

Summer Committee Meeting, August 6, 2022 

 

Hello NIA, 

It’s been a busy Summer so far. All our coming Conferences are well on their way to 
happening successfully, and I’m making as many planning meetings as possible to 
assist them in any way that I can. 

On July 13th, we had a workshop on navigating the NIA site for GSRs and any interested 
NIA members. We had great attendance and hope that everyone took some new 
information away. We are planning another for September, possibly on “how motions 
work in NIA and how to prepare one”.  I’m getting to know some of the GSRs, and our 
regular meetings/workshops are a great way to get to know them better and address 
their questions and concerns that may fall outside of our Assembly breakouts. 

The Conference Advisory Committee met on August 3rd, and we are putting a 
workshop together for DCMs to encourage and assist hosting the 2023 Big Book 
Conference and the 2024 Spring Conference.  

The National Corrections Conference is coming up this November. We have a 
translator, but I will be asking NIA to loan us the earpieces for the weekend.  

 

In Service, 

Dawn B. 

NIA Panel 72 Alternate Chair 





A workshop for DCMs is planned for Thursday, August 25 at 7:30 PM to assist DCMs in making conference bids. There are flyers here and on the Website. 




